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LLOYD!'S REGISTLR OF SHIPPING
o/c Herrisons & Crosfield Litd.,
Peromel Peos Dak. No. 715,
DIAXARTA ,

Indonesdia.

20th March, 1858s

Te Secretary,
LOY DOH ,

Dear Sirs,

DIAWATAN PEIAJARAN VILSSHELS

i received your letter of ths 13th inastant, from which
T learned ¢ the decgizion not o pablish the withdrawal
from clags of the sbove vessals.
The matter of withdrewal i1s at the present moment not
‘ even under consideration at the Ministry of Shipoing.
A It 18 the intention to carry out surveys on 21l ships
j which become due, in so far as the conditions under
the present political unpheaval permit.

Wy apckesman regarding the above, is ¥r. Ratjani, the
Head Lxecutive at the Minlistry of shipning, who is in
charge of operatlicms of all Indonesian shippinge.

Yours fal thiully,

(3igned) J.0.F. Warris.
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